
  Stillfront Group AB (publ) Sveavägen 9 SE-111 57 Stockholm

Announcement from the extraordinary general 
meeting in Stillfront Group AB (publ) 17 June 2021
The extraordinary general meeting that was held on 17 June 2021, following a request by the shareholder 
Laureus Capital GmbH to convene such meeting, resolved to not approve the board of directors’ 
proposal on an issue of warrants and approval of transfer of warrants as arrangement for ensuring 
delivery of shares in Stillfront to the participants in the long-term incentive program established at the 
Annual General Meeting on 11 May 2021 (LTIP 2021/2025).

For additional information, please contact:

Jörgen Larsson, CEO, Stillfront Group
Phone: +46 70 321 18 00
E-mail: jorgen@stillfront.com

About Stillfront

Stillfront is a leading free-to-play powerhouse of gaming studios. Our diverse and exciting games 
portfolio has two common themes; loyal users and long lifecycle games. Organic growth and carefully 
selected and executed acquisitions embody our growth strategy and our 1,250+ co-workers thrive in an 
organization that engenders the spirit of entrepreneurship. Our main markets are the US, Germany, 
MENA, UK and France. We are headquartered in Stockholm, Sweden, and the company is listed on 
Nasdaq Stockholm. For further information, please visit: stillfront.com
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